
ATTENTION PLACER MINERS

New and amended watershed authorizations are in place.

The Yukon Placer Secretariat and Fisheries and Oceans Canada are pleased to 
announce that the amendments to the watershed authorizations for the 
Yukon River and Mayo River under the Fish Habitat Management System 
for Yukon Placer Mining are now completed.

E�ective November 1, 2010 – The Yukon Placer Authorization (YPA) is 
replaced in the Mayo River Watershed by the Mayo River Watershed 
authorization under the Fish Habitat Management System for Yukon 
Placer Mining.

E�ective November 1, 2010 – Authorizations for watersheds within the 
Yukon River basin are amended to include discharge standards for tributaries 
to lakes.

For more information, please contact the Yukon Placer Secretariat at (867) 393-7437, 
toll free in Yukon at 1-800-661-0408 ext. 7437, or email yps@gov.yk.ca

Information can also be obtained from Fisheries and Oceans Canada, Whitehorse 
O�ce at (867) 393-6722 or on the Yukon Placer Secretariat website at: 
www.yukonplacersecretariat.ca


